
 

. Precious Blood Cathedral 

778 Queen Street East, Sault Ste Marie, Ontario P6A 2B1 
Tel: 705-256-8474 / Fax: 705-945-8287 

www.preciousbloodssm.com / Email: pbcathedral@on.aibn.com  

Journey Email: jointhejourney@shaw.ca  
Pastor:  

Rev. Father Hamish Currie 

 

Assistant Pastor:  

Fr. Ignatius Xavier 

 

Parish Secretary:  

Lisa Wyer 

Office hours: 8:30AM-12:30PM 

 

Sunday Masses: 

5:00 PM Saturday Vigil Mass 

9:00 AM, 11:00 AM, 8:30 PM 

 

Weekday Masses: 

7:55 A.M. 

No Mass on Wednesdays 

 

Sacrament of Penance:  

Saturday 4:15 to 4:45 P.M. 

 
Baptism:  

Usually on the 3rd Sunday of 

the month.  Please make ar-

rangements one month in ad-

vance by contacting the Parish 

Office. 

 
Marriages:  

Please make marriage  

arrangements six months in 

advance by contacting the Parish 

office. 

 
Papal Blessing:  

Please allow at least 6 months 

for Papal Blessing to arrive after 

the request has been made. 

 

Diocesan Order of Women:  

Dorothy Yadivisiak 

 

CWL President:  

Louise McGuire, 705-254-7869 

 

Liturgical Music/Choir:  

Shana Speakman, 705-206-3077 

 
Bulletin Announcements  

Email your to pbcathe-

dral@on.aibn.com  

before 11:00 A.M. on Wednes-

day 

 

 
 

Second Sunday in Ordinary Time                              January 18, 2015  

Pastorôs Pen 

 

 

LAST WEEK FOR LOTTERY TICKETS 

 

The Lottery is extremely important to the Journey project.   

Last year, the Lottery earned approximately $30,000.  

This is a BIG AND IMPORTANT week for sales!  

Please do what  you can!!!   Sell tickets!  Talk tickets! 

 

Thank you to all the volunteers who have contributed  

countless hours to this endeavour. 

 

 

Fr . Hamish   
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REMINDER  
Please do not leave valuables  

visible in your car and lock your vehicle. 

Sunday, January 11 

Building/Journey Fund YTD 

Dec. Pre-Authorized Donations Sunday 

Nov. Pre-Authorized Donations Journey 

$4392 

$907,343 

$3055 

$1290 

Thank you for your continued generosity!  

Altar flowers this week  
donated in memory of Sam Colizza  

by the family. 

Monday, January 19                7:55 A.M.              
Intentions of Breid & Steve OôRourke by Joan OôLeary 
 
Tuesday, January 20    7:55 A.M.                       

ġ Anna Schaefer by Ed  & Family 
 
Wednesday, January 21    No Mass  
   
Thursday, January 22    7:55 A.M.                      

ġ Joan Patricia Morrison by Barb Matthews  
 
Friday, January 23                 7:55 A.M.   

ġ Ed Hapanovic by Bernard Doran 
 
Saturday, January 24              5:00 P.M.  

ġ Jose Lopes by Maria & Ralph Esposito 
 
Sunday, January 25               
9:00 A.M.                    

ġ  Albinas Vanagas by Toni & Family 

ġ Gloria Colizza by the Colizza Family  
                 
11:00A.M.  
Intentions of Parishioners  
 
8:30 P.M.  
For Vocations to the Priesthood & Religious Life 
 
         

Scripture Readings:  January 19 ð January 25 

Monday Hebrews 5.1-10; Mark 2.18-22 

Tuesday Hebrews 6.10-20; Mark 2.23-28 

Wednesday Hebrews 7.1-3, 15-17; Mark 3.1-6 

Thursday Hebrews 7.25-8.6; Mark 3.7-12 

Friday Hebrews 8.6-13; Mark 3.13-19 

Saturday & Sunday Jonah 3.1-5, 10; 1 Corinthians 7.29-31; Mark 1.14-20 

òSpeak, Lord, for your servant is listening.ó  

1 Sam 3.10  

Are you listening to what God is revealing?   

Are you hearing Godõs call to the priesthood? 

Contact your Pastor or Fr. Pat Woods at the  

Office of Vocations 705-674-2727 ext250 or 

pwoods@diocesecentre.com and check out 

www.beapriest.ca   

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR VOCATIONS TO THE 

PRIESTHOOD AND RELIGIOUS LIFE. 

mailto:pwoods@diocesecentre.com
http://www.beapriest.ca
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He had cured many, 
and, as a result, 
those who had 
diseases were 

pressing upon him 
to touch him. And 
whenever unclean 

spirits saw him they 
would fall down 
before him and 
shout. òYou are the 

Son of God.ó 
Mark 3:10-11 

Precious Blood Cathedral  

Jan 24/25 Lectors  
Eucharistic  

Minister  
Ushers 

Saturday  

5:00 P.M. 

Lorna Connolly 

Moyra OõPallie 

Robert Dugas 

Louise Adams 

Anne Greco 

Bernard Lysiak 

Neil Conway 

John Slobodecki 

Paul Logan 

Sunday 

9:00 A.M.  

Susan Colizza 

Bernie Doran 

Louise McGuire 

Bill Denneny 

Denise Colizza 

Rudy Wheatley 

Brian Lidstone 

Sunday 

11:00 A.M.  

Vinnie Greco 

Marie Bruno 

Gino Masotti 

Bambi Alexander 

Thi Quy Tran 

Ted & Norma Wall 

Phil Bellerose 

Sunday 

8:30 P.M. 

John Stadnyk 

Catherine Mansfield  Gino Filice 

Sick and Shut In 
 

Please remember in 

your prayers, all 

the sick and shut in  

especially Margaret 

Nicholson, 

Mae Roberts, 

Bernice Corcoran, 

Gerald Nolan, Ted 

This week at Precious Blood Cathedral 

Tues. Jan, 20 7:00pm  Knights of Columbus Meeting in Boardroom 

Wed. Jan. 21 6:00pm  RCIA at Ste. Anneõs Room 

Thur. Jan. 22 7:00pm  Choir Practice 

Liturgy Committee  

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity  

 
The Week of Prayer for Christian Unity will be celebrated around the world between January 18 to January 

25, 2015, on the theme: Jesus said to her: "Give me a drink" (John 4:7). 

 
The encounter between Jesus and the Samaritan woman invites us to try water from a different well and also 

to offer a little of our own. In diversity we enrich each other. The Week of Prayer for Unity is a time for 

prayer, encounter and dialogue. It is an opportunity to recognize the richness and value that are present in 

the other, the different, and to ask God for the gift of unity. 

 

To drink water from someone elseõs well is the first step towards experiencing anotherõs way of being. This 

leads to an exchange of gifts that enriches. òGive me to drinkó implies an ethical action that recognizes the 

need for one another in living out Christõs mission. It compels us to change our attitude, to commit ourselves 

to see unity in the midst of our diversity, through our openness to a variety of prayer and Christian spirituali-

ty. 

 

You are encouraged to reflect and pray for peace and unity. 
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K of C 11608 invite all parishioners to their all-you-can-eat Pasta & Meatball dinner in support of the 

Journey on Tuesday, February 3 from 5pm-7pm at the Grand Gardens on Dennis St. Cost is $9.99 for 

adults & $5.99 for children. Take out is also available. The Knights are having this dinner on the first 

Tuesday of each month.  

ARISE PROGRAMME   4TH. (Lenten) Session  
 

The ARISE Meetings will begin shortly.  These consist of one meeting (1-1 1/2 hours) for six weeks, begin-

ning in early February & ending in time for Easter (April 5th.)  There are 8 groups meeting at different times, 
morning, afternoons, evenings.  The theme is drawn from scripture readings, reflection & sharing.  We try to 

turn our reflections into practical acts of service in our lives.  Let the light & warmth of God's love shine out 

through us.  You are invited to join in or form your own group. Each group has a leader. Training is offered 

& the next Training Session will be at St. Jerome's on the  January 29, from 6.30 p.m. to 9.00p.m.  Pope Fran-

cis calls us to reach out in love to evangelize by our good works, each of us in our own particular circum-

stances in life, the world that is hungry for the Good News.  To find out more please contact Bernard Doran 

@ 942-7359. 

Craft Group  

The Craft Group we will not be meeting until further notice. Once Sacred Heart is available for use, we will let every-

one know and begin to meet. 



 

Precious Blood Cathedral  Page 5 

In the Community  

Catholics Returning Home : A six-week support program helping Catholics return to the active practice 

of their faith. If you are a Catholic who has been away from the Church for a while, this invitation is for you. 

Our faith community misses you and is incomplete without you. No matter how long you have been away, 

and for whatever reason, we invite you to consider renewing your relationship with the Catholic Church. 

Please join us for informal sessions and an update of the Catholic faith. Caring individuals, including former 

non-practicing Catholics, will facilitate the sessions which are conducted in a relaxed, support-group setting. 

Where : Our Lady of Good Counsel Church, 114 MacDonald Ave. When : 7:30pm-9:00pm, Monday eve-

nings, beginning January 12, 2015. Please call 705-942-8546 for more information. 

 

ARCH Hospice : Have you lost a loved one? ARCH Hospice Adult Grief Support Group. All are welcome. 

Free of charge, eight-week sessions, small, personal group sizes, warm atmosphere with friendly, trained vol-

unteers & professionals. Pre-registration is required. 2015 sessions are Jan 14-March 4; March 25-May 13; 

June 3-July 29; Aug 19-Oct 14; Oct 28-Dec 16. Call Shaunagh Gravelines, Support Care Coordinator at 705-

942-1556 ext 224 or email graveliness@archhospice.ca 

 

Salute to Scotland and Robbie Burns Dinner. The salute to Scotland and Robbie 

Burns scheduled for Saturday, January 24 at St. Jeromeõs Church  has been can-

celled due to unforeseen circumstances.  
 

Lenten Taizé Retreat at Villa Loyola : Theme: Lent Moving To Easter. A retreat in the style of Taizé focus-

es on prayer services using short and simple sung refrains such is "Jesus  Remember Me". The refrains are 

very easy to learn and through repetition they become prayerful and mantra like. The services are punctuat-

ed with readings and silence. There will be a few brief inputs on the theme of LENT MOVING TO EAST-

ER as well as optional sharing groups.  No musical training is required. 

 
Dates:  From Friday March 13 (7pm) to Sunday March 14 (1pm) 2015 

Director:  Fr. Erik Oland, S.J. 

Cost:   $220.00 live-in/$140.00 commute 

Registration:  Call 705-522-3502 ext, 0 Monday to Friday or by email at loyola@isys.ca 

 

Lasagna Dinner : Central United Church ladies of Unit 7 will be hosting a Lasagna Dinner on Wed., Jan. 21 

@ 6:00 p.m. The menu consists of lasagna, salad, crusty bread & dessert. Tickets are $12.00 ea. and are avail-

able by calling  Marjorie McDonald @ 705-946-3142 or the church office @705-253-3264.   

mailto:loyola@isys.ca


 

Otto Volpe 

705-949-4409 

algomahs@gmail.com 


